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General Comment
As a Nuclear Medicine Technologist I see no basis to consider extravasations to be medical 
events. This would not only create insignificant exposure to the patient, but also inundate 
hospitals with unnecessary documentation and followup and create an enormous task for the 
NRC to analyze each event.
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